
Parks Lighting Review - Update noted. 
 
2 With reference to the minutes of 25th April 2023 (Print 1, page 68) noting an 
update on the Parks Lighting Review following conclusion of the consultation 
process, there was submitted and noted a report by the Executive Director of 
Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability providing an update on the 
outcomes of the Parks Lighting Review, advising 
 
(1) of the Council’s commitments to improve safety within 3 pilot parks at Cranhill 

Park, Queens Park and Kelvingrove Park; 
 
(2) of the completed works within each pilot park; 
 
(3) that a key consideration of lighting in parks was the energy use associated 

with the installation of off-grid lighting columns that would allow for energy 
savings within the Council’s parks, using renewable sources to power 
columns which would be in line with Glasgow’s net zero objectives; 

 
(4) of the 2 off-grid lighting columns that had been trialled as part of the Parks 

Lighting Review in Queens Park and Kelvingrove Park, and of the number of 
possible routes of funding that had been proposed; and 

 
(5) of the next steps. 
 
 


